
BELT TESTING PROMOTION APPLICATION (HOME/SCHOOL PART)
STUDENT NAME: ________________________________________

GRAND MASTER Soo W. LEE
MASTER Scott Sinan

822 Petaluma Blvd North
Petaluma, California, 94954

(707) 769-4745 - www.martialartsusapetaluma.com
Please submit form and fee by the testing day
White thru Orange $50
Green thru Blue Adv $60
Red thru brown Adv $70

Recommended Black/Poom: $100
($5 off belt testing fee per additional family member)

Dear Parent and Teacher,
Our main objective at Martial Arts USA is to develop well rounded students, not only at

our studio, but in society as well. Our studio teaches the principles of confident, respectful and
hardworking individuals. Not only do students become stronger athletes in kickboxing, but they
become academically independent and hardworking while developing an attitude of constant
achievement. In order to promote our students' progress towards these goals, we respectfully
request you complete the following form.

Parent
My child’s behavior at home has been congruent with the life skills being taught at the studio:
respect, discipline, focus, etc. Yes: _____________ No: ______________
I have questions and concerns:
Phone: _____________________________ Convenient time to call: _____________
My child trains at home: Yes: _________ No:____________

Signature: __________________________________ Date: _________________

Teacher
School Name: _____________________________ Grade: _________________

___________________has been doing satisfactory work in my class and is receiving grades
while being respectful to teachers and other students. Yes: ______ No: _____
Circle One: I am / I am NOT interested in having your martial arts school do a talk or a
demonstration for my class.

Phone: _____________________________ Convenient time to call: _____________

Email: ____________________________________ Signature: _________________

If our students do not meet any of these qualifications, either at home, school or at
Martial Arts USA, we will hold students’ tests until there has been satisfactory improvement. If
you have any direct feedback beyond the scope of this form feel free to write on a separate
sheet of paper or call me directly: 707-769-4745. Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Martial Arts USA Instructors

http://www.martialartsusapetaluma.com

